
 

Happy Lunar New Year 

from  

The Regional Chamber of 

Commerce San Gabriel 

Valley!! 

 

Happy Year of the Monkey! 
 

The Farmers Market @ Mt. SAC hosted a Lunar New Year celebration on 

Saturday, January 30, 2016. Attendees were treated to entertainment from 

STC Foundation (pictured above).  Dignitaries present included Mt. San 

Antonio College Trustee Dr. David Hall, Walnut City Councilmembers 

Nancy Tragarz and Eric Ching, La Puente City Councilmember Violet 

Lewis, Bassett Unified School District Board Clerk Javier Romo, and 

Hacienda La Puente Unified School District Board Members Martin 

Medrano and Anthony Duarte (pictured below). 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Farmers Market @ Mt. SAC 

Every Saturday 8am-2pm, Mt. SAC Parking Lot B 
 

 

 
 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0010BA7CBEKzQKABm8mAj1wxMSHtF2v9c5ePG-b70RQMsuoj-XweJPXBF_8ZDl_CK8g-V4dxMfMx4ph5izR5uEEISFQul3J4X5LDmG6LcWQfXzzacsgpxL-Fyk4cJ4ZbP-6jrDf5nFa6wTV5uvJguEu99PU_W29wHb02QrIskzDTqHTRgRQLGuaXw==&c=41VRi1DE1MyC4Mxeu2eroO05XIdjeZ9sGwCDsDX_oqcKHMjxVwoS6A==&ch=jnE7FdZAi7zX2VFlRvV9bW2-YaJ6OQ9DsENCMBzqlggEHekMe_ux9Q==

